
MOUNT CARMEL SCHOOL, CHANDIGARH.  

 

NOTICE.         Date: 23-01-2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardian, 

Greetings from Mount Carmel School, Chandigarh! 

 

As we are approaching the end of another session, we are thankful to you 

for your kind co-operation throughout the session and partnering well with 

the School to create successful and responsible Mount Carmelites. Those of 

you who wish to withdraw your wards from the School for reasons 

whatsoever, may please apply for the School Leaving Certificate by 06th 

February 2021, as this would enable us to initiate necessary steps to fill up 

the seats that would thus fall vacant in different classes. Those who apply 

for School Leaving Certificate after this date will be liable to pay fee for 

the month of April 2021.  

 

This is to again inform you that the C.B.S.E., Delhi had granted us  approval 

to start Humanities Stream in Class XI w.e.f. the academic session 2020-

21, in addition to the existing Medical, Non-Medial and Commerce streams.    

 

With all the best wishes and coveting your co-operation always. 

 

Sd/- 

Principal 

 

 


